Guide to Petition Handling Results

	Civil Petition Results

	Summary of requested petition
	Shut down illegal dog meat farms, slaughterhouses, markets, restaurants

	Results
	1. Thank you very much for your interest in city planning of 
  Chuncheon.
2. We are fully aware of the problem caused by dog-slaughter houses and it has been a pending issue throughout the nation. Having been aware of its urgency, National Assembly of South Korea proposed revision of the Animal Protection Act in 20th December 2020, which contains articles of banning on slaughtering dogs and consuming dog-meat.
3. Many petitioners have appealed for complete halt of “illegal 
  slaughter in dog-slaughter houses”, and we are trying very hard to 
  persuade owners of dog-slaughter houses to either shutdown or 
change their business. And we are reviewing related ordinances.
The ordinance has been announced before September 29, 2021, and we plan to put it on the agenda at the local council at the end of October.
조례는 2021년 9월 29일 이전에 고시되었으며, 10월 말에 지방의회에서 의제로 올릴 예정입니다.
The ordinance has been notified of legislation by September 29, 2021, and is scheduled to be submitted to the local council at the end of October.
조례는 2021년 9월 29일까지 입법예고를 받았으며 10월 말에 지방의회에 제출될 예정이다.
전체 결과를 로드할 수 없음
다시 시도
재시도 중...
재시도 중...

4. Our city will continue to crack down on and check the dog farms, inform them that some illegal items have been taken administratively, and will continue to conduct guidance checks in the future. 
5. We promise to keep zero tolerance against animal abuse and put our best eff ort for companion animals’ wellbeing and to foster related industry. Should you need any additional information on the matter feel free to contact us on +82- (0)33-245-5349. Thank you very much.

	Organization
	Chuncheon City Government

	Department
	Companion Animals Industry Division

	Date of processing
	

	Staff in Charge
	Jeon seung-kyu(jsg0825@korea.kr), Companion Animals Welfare Team



